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Mr. Willlam Burrus )
President 3 ~FAX 202-842-4285
American Postal Workers NN - Certifiad Mail Number

Union, AFL-CIO e wver” T 7002 0860 0006 9348 7242
1300 L Street, NW o :
Washington, DC 20005-4128

RE: Area Mail Processing (AMP) Feasibility Survey
Dear Biil:

As a matter of general information, it Is the intent of the U. 8. Postal Service to conduct
an Area Mail Processing (AMP) survey for the feasibility of consolidating certain mail
processing operations at the following locations:

. Alamocgordo, NM Post Office Into EL Pasa, TX Processing & Distribution Center
(P&DC);
McAllen, TX Post Office into Corpus Christi Processing & Distribution Facility (P&DF);
Waco, TX Processing & Distribution Facility (P&DF) into Fort Worth, TX Processing &
Distribution Center (P&DC) and Austin, TX Processing & Distribution Center (P&DC);
Bryan, TX Post Office into Houston, TX Processing & Distribution Center (P&DC);
Cumberland, MD Masin Post Office into Frederick, MD Processing & Distribution
Facility (P&DF).

The reason for the survey is to address the shifting mail volume and the need to
manage capacity needs while improving efficiency. ‘

This letter is solely intended to provide you with information that we plan to conduct the
study. The study results will be analyzed and a decision will then be made. This letter
is not intended as notice of future changes in mail processing, and is not a notice of
affect on employees. You will be provided with the appropriate contractual notice, if any
is required, when a decision is made on the survey results.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mary Hércules, at (202) 288-4356.

Sincerely.

J n W. Dockins
nager
Contract Administration (APWLU)
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